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LAMOILLE NEIGHBORS 
WELCOMES VPR’S BOB 
KINZEL TO DISCUSS 
“AGING, VERMONT STYLE”
Hyde Park, On October 29th at 6 pm at the 2nd 
Congregational Church in Hyde Park, local 
community organizations, Lamoille Neighbors and 
Lanpher Memorial Library will welcome Vermont 
Public Radio’s Bob Kinzel to discuss the current 
issues affecting Vermont seniors. The event is free 
and open to the public; donations to Lamoille 
Neighbors are appreciated.

Bob Kinzel is a veteran Vermont journalist, specializing in political reporting. He is based in 
VPR’s Capital Bureau located across the street from Vermont’s Statehouse. Prior to joining 
VPR full time in 2002, Bob ran the Vermont News Service for 21 years. The service provided 
daily local news for eleven stations, including VPR. Bob started the News Service following a 
stint as news director for WNCS.

Bob Kinzel has had a long career reporting on a wide variety of issues impacting Vermonters,  
including local and national politics, transportation, child care, and education. His career in 
journalism gives him a unique vantage point. He will bring this experience and knowledge to 
the stage to discuss among other topics: safety, housing, social & educational opportunities 
for seniors.

This event is sponsored by NORTHCOUNTRY Federal Credit Union.
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Lamoille Neighbors has been chosen as the recipient of Morrisville Food Co-op’s 
Round It Up For Change Program! MOCO helps raise funds for local non-profit 
organizations by giving customers the option of “rounding up” their total purchase amount 
at the register. The donated funds raised for the period of October 1 through November 30 
will benefit Lamoille Neighbors! You can help support our work by visiting MOCO and 
“rounding it up”!
 
Morrisville Food Co-op is a natural food cooperative with an emphasis on healthy, organic, 
and locally sourced products. MOCO’s mission not only strives to support local farms and 
growers, but also to strengthen the well-being and health of our community. MOCO is 
located at 46 Pleasant Street in Morrisville. To learn more, visit www.morrisvillecoop.com.
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  Volunteer Appreciation Event
  November 8th, 6PM

  The 2nd Congregational Church, Hyde Park 

Whether you’ve been volunteering frequently, a few times or 
not at all please join us for food, music by John Dudley, a 
short review of our volunteer program and socialization with 
the board and other volunteers. 

Volunteers are the heart of our program and we want to 
meet you, thank you and find out how we can make your 
experience with Lamoille Neighbors more rewarding. 

Please RSVP lamoilleneighbors@gmail.com

http://www.morrisvillecoop.com/
mailto:lamoilleneighbors@gmail.com
mailto:lamoilleneighbors@gmail.com
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Events at Lamoille County Civic Center
         

Emergency Preparedness Workshop 
Vermont Emergency Medical Reserves – Val Valcour, RN
Wednesday, November 6, 2019, 1:00PM-2:00 PM  
The Emergency Preparedness Presentation by the VT Medical Reserve Corp will cover

• Personal and Family Emergency Preparedness to Shelter at Home
• Cold Weather Preparedness, such as car safety tips

 
Vermont Fraud Watch Presentation - AARP
Wednesday, December 4th, 2019, 1:00PM to 2:00 PM
Weapons of Fraud - an overview of the leading scams, techniques of con artists, and 
discussion of the steps to take to avoid victimization. 

    
We want to give a big thank you  to the University of Vermont Center on Aging which gave 

us a grant for the Village to Village National Conference that our Vice President, Joan 
Greene,  attended September 18th-20th. The learnings and networking from these 

conferences help us grow and develop better programs and systems.  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   Ellen  Gibs
            
                   Carl Szlachetka

Dusty Boynton

     LAMOILLE NEIGHBORS EVENTS

October 22, 1PM Tuesday Music in the 
Afternoon will have its last gathering 
until spring. Join us for this fun 
gathering.

October 29th, 6PM Bob Kinzel, “Aging, 
Vermont Style”.

N o v e m b e r 8 t h , 6 P M Vo l u n t e e r 
Appreciation Gathering.
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Thank you Sue Moore for hosting feast Friday. Great food, conversation and music. 

Have a suggestion, a comment, an idea? Call 802-585-1233 or email us at     
lamoilleneighbors@gmail.com

• Make new fulfilling friendships 
• Attend social/cultural and educational activities that keep us connected and engaged. Most 

activities are just for Members.
• Receive support from vetted Volunteers when needed.
• Be a supporter for this innovative solution that will help us age in our own homes for as 

long as possible
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Join this exciting movement as a Member, Click HERE  
As a Volunteer, Click HERE 
As a Donor, Click HERE 

Or any combination of the above! Volunteers can be Members and Members can 
be Volunteers and anyone can be a donor.  

https://lamoille.helpfulvillage.com/users/sign_up?user_type=new_member
https://lamoille.helpfulvillage.com/users/sign_up?user_type=new_volunteer
https://lamoille.helpfulvillage.com/fundraising_campaigns/1-general-fund
https://lamoille.helpfulvillage.com/users/sign_up?user_type=new_member
https://lamoille.helpfulvillage.com/users/sign_up?user_type=new_volunteer
https://lamoille.helpfulvillage.com/fundraising_campaigns/1-general-fund
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Lisa Dimondstein and Joan Greene from Lamoille Neighbors attended the opening party of 
Mount Mansfield Villages. Pictured above Betsy Harper, board secretary and Jeanne 
Hutchins, board president. Mount Mansfield Villages accept members from Cambridge, 
Underhill and Jericho. If you have friends in those towns let them know. Congratulations! 

  
    
    
       Thank you to our community sponsors

 

      Park Street Collective, LLC
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